
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

MUNICIPAL COURT PRACTICE COMMITTEE REPORT ON 
TREATING LETTERS FROM INMATES AS MOTIONS-

PUBLICATION FOR COMMENT 

The Supreme Court invites written comments on the ad hoc report of its Municipal 
Court Practice Committee recommending an amendment to Rule 7:7-2 ("Motions") to 
require a municipal court to respond within 45 days to an unrepresented inmate's 

request for relief. The Practice Committee's report on this subject is posted on the 
Judiciary's internet web site at: http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/reports2014/index.htm. 

Any comments should be submitted in writing by Friday, August 29, 2014 to the 

following addresss: 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
Subj: Inmate Letters as Municipal Court Complaints 

Hughes Justice Complex, P.O. Box 037 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0037 

Comments also may be submitted via Internet e-mail to the following address: 

Comments.Mailbox@judiciary.state.nj.us. 

The Court will not consider comments submitted anonymously. Thus, those 

submitting comments should include their name and address. Comments submitted in 

response may be subject to public disclosure after the Court has acted on the Practice 

Committee's recommendations. 

Gl n A. Grant, J.A.D. • 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: July 15, 2014 

http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/reports2014/ MunCtPracticeCommitteeAdHocReport_TreatingInmateLettersComplaintsCommentsSoughts.pdf

